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HENRY B. GONZALEZ

DISTRICT NO. 26
BEXAR COUNTY
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Qe Sennte of
Tlhe ﬁéu%e of Texas
uskin

September 25, 1957

Dr. Patrick I. McShane,

Director of Tuberculosis Hospitals
4405 Lamar Street

Austin, Texas

Dear Dr. McShane:

lhank you very much for your prompt and informa-
tive letter of September 23rd.

When Dr. Garcia wrote to me 1, quite frankly, was
at a loss to know exactly what to do and how to
proceed. For that reason 1 tock the liberty of
appealing.to Mr. Poling who always has been mcset
helpful. Now I realize that was the wisest thing
I could have done.

1 have written Doctor Garica and I am enclosing a
copy of my letter to him.

In the meanwhile, I reiterate my deep and sincere
appreciation for your help and cooperation.

Very sincerely,

Henry B. Gonzalez
HBG :dp

cc: Dr. Hector Garcia
3724 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas



